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January 27, 2022 
 
 
Dear Catholic School Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am pleased to send you the attached update to the COVID-19 policy of the Archdiocese. As you can 
read, we will once again be allowing opt-outs of masks for students beginning Friday, January 28, 2022. 
Students may opt-out of wearing masks while indoors if they are fully vaccinated or their parents have 
submitted a Parent Consent for Student Opt-Out Form (available on the website of the Archdiocese of 
Miami). 
 
This change is in reflection of current COVID infection rates, which are fortunately declining rapidly. 
The Archdiocese will continue to monitor COVID rates and may make further modifications to our policy 
in the future. 
 
Thank you for your support of Catholic education. 
 
 
Yours in Christ, 

 
Jim Rigg, Ph.D. 
Secretary of Education 
Superintendent of Catholic Schools 
Archdiocese of Miami 


